
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 20th May 2024                                                                     Circular No: 023/YIS/AS/24-25/023 

 

  

Dear Parent, 

   

                           

 
 
 
SUB: Dress Code for Investiture Ceremony 

 

This is to inform you that, in regard to the Investiture Ceremony scheduled on Saturday, 25th May 

2024, we expect every participant to strictly adhere to the dress code, i.e. White School Uniform 

(preferably new), and for Captain & Vice-Captain, House Uniform (preferably new) to maintain 

the decorum of the event. 

Please note that only students dressed in proper white/House uniforms will be allowed to come to 

the stage to receive their honors. 

 

Note: Uniforms are available in the NISHA uniform Shop. 

 

Appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

   
Mr. Sharaf Ahmed 

Vice Principal 
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